BELL COUNTY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
MINUTES FOR July 10, 2018
On Tuesday, July 10, 2018, the Bell County Chamber of Commerce held its scheduled monthly meeting.

Those in attendance were:  Sheila Durham, Rachel Cline, Sandy Hoskins, Crystal Flanagan, Chandler Nelson,  and Robin Hoskins.  

Rachel called the meeting to order. Minutes from the June meeting were reviewed by the committee. Motion was made to approve the minutes by Crystal Flanagan and Sandy Hoskins second and the ayes carried.

Update of the business survey:  training to be held Friday, June 15 at 10am to noon with the volunteers.  

There were no correspondences, soup and sandwich has been cancelled due to the venue being changed and the moving of the chamber office.
    
 Reviewed the financial report, nothing to discussed.  Rachel made the motion to accept the financial report and Chandler second with the ayes to carry.
  
Ribbon Cuttings:   new grand opening scissors were received and will be used in the ribbon cutting for the new doctor’s office building in the former hearing and appeals building on July the 15th.  

Ambassadors:  Regular scheduled meeting will be planned as soon as the office is moved.

No Membership renewed nor new members for July.

Special Events committee reported that  we are still trying to pull a calendar of events for all organizations.  DDM, Tourism, BCCofC, Mainstreet Pineville are trying to set a monthly meeting to discuss our area, calendar of events and develop growth in each areas.  

There was some discussion about the involvement of the chamber in the fall festival.  Not to over commit for the stress it will cause.
  
The move to the tourism building was to be taking place this week.  

The next Board of Director Chamber meeting will be on Tuesday, August 14 at 11:00am.  The venue will be determined closer to the date.
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